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Updated COVID information - This correspondence provides updated information about 
College operations from Monday, June 28 until Wednesday, June 30, 2021  

Dear Parents/Carers  

As you will be aware the WA Government announced that from 12.01pm on Sunday, 27 June 2021 all persons 
who live in the Perth and Peel regions are subject to certain restrictions and requirements for a minimum of 
three days.   

As of Monday, 28 June 2021, schools will be open for all students, with the exception of Connolly Primary 
School, Burbridge School and Koondoola Primary School, which will be closed for a minimum of one day. 

Masks are required to be worn by all staff and secondary school students at all times while they: 

• are in an indoor space; or 
• are in an outdoor space, and it is not practical to comply with physical distancing. 

Teaching staff are permitted to remove their mask while teaching to help with clear communication and 
instruction. 

Parents are allowed on school sites provided they: 

• wear a mask as per the face covering directions;  
• practice 1.5 metres between adults physical distancing, where practical; 
• adhere to the 2 square metre per adult venue capacity rule; and 
• follow good hand and respiratory hygiene practices.  

On Wednesday, June 30 the College has scheduled our Semester 1, Parent Reporting day/night.  This event 
will still continue, however as previously, it will now be conducted through telephone conversations, and not 
be face to face meetings.  Booking times will remain the same and staff will contact parents/carers at these 
allotted times. Parents/carers are reminded that students do not attend school on this day.  

Parents/carers are reminded that if your child or children are sick with seasonal cold or flu, please keep them 
at home.  This is in line with standard practice and continues to be an important requirement at this time. 

The safety of staff and students is a priority and extra cleaning and hygiene measures continue. The latest 
health information is available through WA Health Department. 

I thank you for your continuing support of the College. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Leigh Cottrill, Principal 
June 28 2021 

 


